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September 14, 2009

Coni Gesualdi
CAB Liaison

RE: CAB Membership
Dear Coni,

It is with great regret that I am going to have to resign from the CAB at this time. My
husband and I both have sick elderly parents that we have to help over see.

Unfortunately, we have no other family members that we can share the load with and we
both are taking time from work and our time in the evenings and weekends to be the
caregivers.

I know I have not been able to fulfill even a year of my 3-year term and I do feel badly
about this decision.

Please let the Board members know of my decision and I truly hope you and the Board
understands and I wish only the best for the CAB.

Sincerely,
Debbe Duffie

Staff Specialist
GPD

Copy: Jean Fiala
Deputy Clerk



